Cooper, Thomas <NHTSA>

From: - Cocper, Thomas <NHTSA>

Sent: Friday, September 28, 2007 1:48 PM
To: 'CSantucci@tma.toyota.com’

Cc: Lee, Michael <NHTSA>

Subject: RE: FW: IR Letter for EACG020

Hi Chris,
Toyota's request for an extension fo reply to ODI's September 12, 2007, letter is granted. The new reply due date is October 17,
2007.

Tom Gooper
Chief, Vehicle Integrity Division
Office of Defects Investigation

From: CSantucci@tma.toyota.com [mailto: CSantucci@tma.toyota.com]
Sent: Friday, September 28, 2007 12:12 PM

To: Cooper, Thomas <NHTSA>

Cc: dinto@tma.toyota.com

Subject: Re: FW: IR Letter for EA06020

Tom,

We've been working on the response to this IR and due to the late receipt and an upcoming holiday on October 8, we would like to
have the due date of our response extended to October 17. Please let me know if this is acceptable.

Thanks,

and

Regards,
Chris Santucci - Assistant Manager

Technical and Regulatory Affairs
Toyota Motor North America, Inc.

9/28/2007



